To:

NPSC Participating Pharmacies

From:

Paul E. Levenson, NPSC Corporate Counsel

Date:

January 15, 2003

Subject:
HIPAA-Notice of Privacy Practices


about the notice of privacy practices


The HIPAA Privacy Regulations require pharmacies to give their patients (and others who ask for it) a Notice of Privacy Practices that tells the patients how the pharmacy can use and disclose the patient’s health information and that also tells the patients about their rights and the pharmacy’s duty to protect the privacy of their health information. 


We have seen Notices that are as long as 8 pages, but keeping in mind what may be more practical, we have condensed the Notice to 2 pages.  We think the smaller size will make it easier to hand out copies to patients on and after 4/13/03, to post a copy in the store, and to have a copy on the pharmacy’s website if there is one. 


However, we need to tell you that it is the shortest version we have seen so far, and so a note of caution is needed.  We are continuing our research on HIPAA almost every working day, and as we learn more, it may be necessary to modify this version of the Notice.


As a result, we recommend limiting distribution of the Notice to your employees as part of the process of familiarizing them with the privacy requirements, and that you not reproduce it for general distribution until we settle on a form which we believe reasonably complies with the Regulations as they apply to independent pharmacies as covered entities under HIPAA.

